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The Honorable Angela Alsobrooks
Prince George’s County Executive
Wayne K. Curry Administration Building
1301 McCormick Drive — Suite 400
Largo, MD 20774

Dear County Executive Alsobrooks:

The Prince George's County Council on May 14, 2019 reviewed your recommendations
for the FY 2020-2022 Local Impact Grant (LIG) Multiyear Spending Plan, contained in
your April 12, 2019 letter, as required by State and County law. We understand that this
draft FY 2020-2022 Spending Plan will be forwarded to the Local Development Council,
pursuant to Section 10-309.02 of the County Code, for review after these comments are
received from the County Council.

The Council would recommend that the Local Development Council consider the
reallocation of $535,800 mandated for the public safety category into the health and
human services category to expand grants to organizations within the service area. We
would also recommend keeping the District 7 police station and fire stations in
immediate proximity to the gaming facility fully staffed.

The County Council appreciates your consideration of these recommendations. We
look forward to continued engagement with you about the most impactful uses of LIG
funding from the Prince George's County gaming facility. Please contact Mr. Robert
Williams, Council Administrator and copy Nathaniel Tutt, if you have any questions.
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Todd M. Turner
Council Chair

cc:  County Council Members
Robert Williams, Council Administrator
Stanley Earley, Director, Office of Management & Budget
Jeffrey Chandler, Chair, Local Development Council
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